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Swire Blue Ocean is becoming Cadeler!
Earlier today, Swire Pacific Offshore announced its intention to list Swire Blue Ocean on the
Oslo Stock Exchange. In connection with the listing, Swire Blue Ocean will undergo a full
rebranding, and future operations will be executed under a new name: Cadeler.

We are taking on a new identity, but our experience serving the offshore wind market
remains. Cadeler will continue to serve the needs of the offshore wind market and intends to
focus on sustainable growth, providing the supplier services critically needed by the offshore
wind industry to achieve increased targets for green development.

For more detailed information about the exciting future of Cadeler, please read our full press
release.


